
John Marrs
At age 84, I have long observed the Rayonier Mill site, having ben a landowner and resident for 45
years. We ive at Lake Sutherland in and since 2017 winters in a town condo that overlooks the
former mill site. That skeleton dock reminds us over and over of the toxic materials we know
pollute that water. Because the possible use of fungi is NOT among the listed options, I agree with
the reasoning of the Port Angeles City Council in support of Option #5. We have waited and waited
and waited ... Moving ahead on the clean-up is more than overdue. Please accept the reasoning of
the City Council and accept option #5. Thank you.


